NGAO optomechanical meeting
September 1, 2009

Attendees: Kupke, Lockwood, Adkins, deLaCroix, Bell

Alex has implemented a revised arrangement for mounting the pickoff mechanisms. There is only one plate and the mechanisms are upstream.

Chris has a drawing of the 4k MEMS and connector from BMC. A mount design is in progress.

Chris has some difficulty checking drawings into the Keck vault. Jim points out that every element in the vault needs a unique name, so a drawing number is added to the name.

